

KWAME NKRUMAH UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

PROVIDING HIGHLIGHTS OF BI-WEEKLY ACTIVITIES IN THE COLLEGE OF SCIENCE - KNUST





ON BEHALF OF THE PROVOST AND THE
COLLEGE, WE WISH ALL STAFF AND STUDENTS
A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A PROPEROUS NEW YEAR
WE HOPE TO SEE ALL OF YOU NEXT YEAR FULLY REFRESHED
FOR THE WONDERFUL TASK AHEAD.







The Simulation Laboratory was one of the new facilities in the College of Science commissioned by the Vice Chancellor on the 25Th of October, 2017. It is to be used by the postgraduate students to simulate their research, results findings and experiments. There are various simulation software programs installed on high-end machines with several modules to facilitate research. It has a file server for data storage and a dedicated wireless access points for fast and reliable internet. The lab has five cubicles, an office, class room and a conference room.

